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It has been another busy week in school, but we were absolutely delighted that so many of you were 
able to join us for our Harvest Festival this morning. The children have been learning about harvest  
traditions around the world and it was brilliant to learn how people from different communities and 
cultures celebrate in different ways.  
 
This year we ask that instead of donating tinned goods, if you would like to, you can donate online via 
JustGiving to the Harrogate Homeless Project. Please use the link below if you would like to make a  
donation:  

Just Giving 

Y1/2 also had their first sporting competition of the year this week. Miss Byrnes led the group of  
children in the football competition and was really impressed with their sporting attitudes and determi-
nation. Well done for representing our school so brilliantly.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Mrs Gardiner  

Dates for the Diary 

03.10.23—Busy Bees Apple Morning at the Great Yorkshire Showground  

06.10.23 – Fire Safety Talks for the whole school 

19.10.23 – Mini Medics First Aid Workshops for KS1 and KS2  

25.10.23 & 26.10.23 – Meet the Teacher Appointments (more information to follow) 

21.11.23 – Y5/6 Fellowship Classes to the St Aidan’s production: The Little Mermaid (more information to  

follow) 

27.11.23—Sadie the Music Lady Recital 2.30pm (Parents of those performing are invited to attend) 

30.11.23 – Y3/4 Road Safety Talk with the British Horse Society 

05.12.23 – Y5/6 WW2 History Day (more information to follow) 

06.12.23—Fellowship Trip to the Pantomime (more information to follow)  

07.12.23 – KS2 Theatre Club performance at the Harrogate Theatre (more information to follow) 

13.12.23 – Apples and Pears Nativity at St John’s Church (more information to follow) 

14.12.23—KS2 Carols around the Tree at school (more information to follow)  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/northr169591358490?utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=page%2Fnorthr169591358490&utm_source=copyLink&utm_campaign=pfp-share


 

 

 

 

Willow - 103 

Hawthorn - 69 

Rowan - 80  

Maple - 101 

Well done to Willow this week! 

 
Busy Bees:  

Arthur - Koinonia  

Niamh - Independence  

 

Tigers: 

Bella - Compassion 

Ruby  - Compassion 

Maddie - Compassion

 

Apples:  

Rufus - Perseverance  

Harper - Perseverance  

 

Pears: 

Harry - Respect 

Gabriel - Respect 

 

Parental Supervision 
 
A reminder that parents must remain on the 
playground to supervise their children until their 
child's class teacher is outside at 8.50am ready to 
walk them into school.  
 
Thank you for your support with this.  

Sporting News  

A huge well done to the Year 1 and Year 2 football team that took part in a tournament at Harrogate High 

on Wednesday night. They put great effort into all of their matches and continued to smile through the 

wind and rain. The children came 4th place and were recognised for their determination and 

communication. 

https://www.englandfootball.com/WeetabixWildcats

